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The virtual meeting was called to order at 4:30 pm.

Welcome
● The committee is pleased to have Lisa Griffin join us this year! Also in attendance were

Amanda Cormier, Lynn Landolina, and Robert Loomis. Marjorie Light, Director of
Curriculum and Professional Development, led the meeting.

New Business
● Set subcommittee meeting dates for calendar year - This was tabled for the next

meeting, as some of the members were not near their calendars.
● Before the next meeting, Marjorie Light will share the EGHS Program of Studies with the

committee, as students prepare to make course selections. The committee discussed
the number of credits required for graduation (25) and current offerings.

Old Business
● State Dept of Education: Reading Programs - The classroom teachers, K-5 special

education teachers, and interventionists all examined the top Science of Reading
programs, using a rubric focusing on the learners in East Granby Public Schools, along
with the Five Pillars of Reading Instruction and Scarborough’s Rope. The choice was
unanimous. Mrs. Light, the Director of Curriculum will present to the Board of
Education on the program in the near future.

● Science of Reading Masterclass professional learning series - We are continuing our
work with the Science of Reading Masterclass, offered by The Connecticut Association
of Public School Superintendents (CAPSS). A committee of administrators and teachers
attended bimonthly trainings with national speakers related to the Science of Reading,
and on alternate months has online courses to expand our knowledge and
understanding of this topic.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:20 pm.

Adjournment


